2nd March 2022





John Devine M.A. (Hons); M.Ed; SQH Headteacher

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk
Website www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk

Senior Phase Course Choice: S3 into S4 Final Option Form

Dear Parent/Carer.

The information collated from phase 1 of the senior options process has been used to create the final option choice form for pupils to select course choices. The option form for S3 into S4 is attached and has also been shared on the S3 Year Team. Due to the slight delay in issuing this option form, the final submission deadline has been extended to **Wednesday 16th March**.

The option from must be submitted to Guidance Teachers for sign-off. Please note our ability to run all subjects and levels will depend on several factors including minimum class sizes (based on uptake), and staff availability. A reminder that the senior course choice booklet can be used to support this final phase of subject choice and can be found within the "secondary-course choice" section of the school website (https://www.breadalbane.pkc.sch.uk/secondary/course-choice/).

We hope to confirm all option choices with pupils by Friday 25th March. If you would like any further information at this time, please contact breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.

Yours faithfully

Lorna Libreri

<u>Depute Head Teacher, School Improvement</u>











